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SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF TELEPHONE CONFERENCE CALL HELD ON JUNE 23, 2014, 

BETWEEN THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION AND EXELON 
GENERATION COMPANY, LLC CONCERNING THE BYRON STATION AND 
BRAIDWOOD STATION, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION (TAC NOS. 
MF1879, MF1880, MF1881, AND MF1882) 

 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC or the staff) and representatives of Exelon 
Generation Company, LLC (Exelon or the applicant), held a telephone conference call on 
June 23, 2014, to discuss and clarify the applicant’s responses to staff requests for additional 
information (RAIs), which were submitted by the applicant dated May 23, 2014.  Specifically, the 
staff discussed the responses submitted for RAI 4.6.4-1 and RAI 4.6.5-1.  The applicant 
addressed the staff’s concerns. 
 
The applicant had an opportunity to comment on this summary. 
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Lindsay Robinson, Project Manager 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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